
St. Croix Homecoming Festival 
P.O. Box 413, Calais ME  04619 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Festival Supporter: 

 

 With many still unable to cross the international  bridge to Canada  due to the ongoing Covid-19 

pandemic, there will once again be no traditional International Homecoming Festival this 

summer.  This was determined after having long discussion with our Canadian friends.  That’s 

the bad news.  The good news is both St. Stephen and Calais will be holding a festival in each of 

their towns.   

 

Representatives from International Homecoming Festival Committee, Calais Lioness Club, 

Calais Lions Club, St. Croix Valley Chamber of Commerce, and Calais Downtown 

Revitalization Coalition (CDRC) are working together again this year to organize the St. Croix 

Homecoming Festival.  We have high hopes that next year the border will be open to all .  We 

will be holding a ceremony at the Ferry Point Bridge with our friends across the border to start 

off each town’s festival on Wednesday, Aug 3, 2022.   

 

As you can imagine, this festival will incur many expenses necessary to hold such a celebration 

for our great community, and we need your help!  Please help by sending us a donation so we 

may celebrate the community with fireworks, live music, and various activities.  There will be no 

parade, however, the Street Fair will be in full swing with various vendors attending, along with 

the ever-popular Lioness Super Draw and the Lions Club Auction, among many other events. 

This year the committee will be adding the Frogtown Mountain Puppeteers to the list of events.   

 

We can’t resurrect this festival without you!  Every donation helps, but suggested tier options are 

listed on the sheet attached.   

 

All sponsors will be listed in advertising, as well as the schedule of events flyers.  Please be sure 

to email your logo to visitstcroixvalley@gmail.com.  Checks should be made payable to 

International Homecoming Festival and sent to International Homecoming Festival c/o City of 

Calais  PO Box 413, Calais ME  04619 along with the attached sheet. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

St. Croix Homecoming Festival Volunteers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:visitstcroixvalley@gmail.com


 
 
 Please complete and return this form with your donation to 
 

International Festival Committee, c/o City of Calais  P.O. Box 413, Calais ME  
04619 

  

         Checks should be made payable to the International Homecoming Festival.   
Thank you in advance. 

  
 
 
 
Name of Business, Organization or Individual:________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person and Title, if different from above:_____________________________________________ 

 

Complete Mailing Address: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: __________________ Email: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Website:______________ _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Please indicate your donation amount:  

Platinum Sponsorship  - $500 or more _____  

Silver Sponsorship - $250 _____ 

Festival Friend  - $100 _____ 

Other Amount - $_____        

 

 

 

 

 

 

   



 


